
Signing Ceremony of the Grant Contract for “The Project for Renovation of Judo and Karate Hall of 

Armenian State Institute of Physical Culture and Sport” 

 

On March 14, 2022, the Signing Ceremony of the Grant Contract for “The Project for Renovation of Judo 

and Karate Hall of Armenian State Institute of Physical Culture and Sport” up to USD 91,088, within the framework 

of Grant Assistance for Cultural Grassroots Projects of the Government of Japan was held at the Ministry of 

Education, Science, Culture and Sports of the Republic of Armenia. The Grant Contract was signed by Mr. 

FUKUSHIMA Masanori, Ambassador of Japan to Armenia and Mr. Davit Khitaryan, Rector of Armenian State 

Institute of Physical Culture and Sport. The Ceremony was also attended by Mr. Karen Giloyan, Deputy Minister of 

Education, Science, Culture and Sports. 

The Project aims to build and equip a Judo and Karate Hall including two changing rooms with showers and 

storage spaces on the existing site. After reconstruction and renovation, the size of the Hall will increase and more 

than 700 people will be trained in the Judo and Karate Hall in improved conditions. 
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